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AGENDA ITEM #7: DISCUSSION ON THE MEMBERSHIP TO THE SMALL-
MEDIUM WATER AGENCY MSR AD HOC REVIEW 
COMMITTEE   

RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends the Commission consider designating one additional Commissioner to 
serve on the ad hoc review committee for the Small to Medium Water Agency Municipal 
Services Review and Sphere of Influence Study (Water MSR), alongside Commissioner 
Saunders.   

REASON FOR RECOMMENDED ACTION AND BACKGROUND 
Staff is recommending one Commissioner be added to the Water MSR ad hoc committee 
to replace former Commissioner Palmer.  The ad hoc will assist staff in reviewing the 
administrative draft of the Water MSR, prepared by Planwest Partners, and provide 
feedback to the consultants.  Commissioner Thomas volunteered to serve in this position 
at the September 22 meeting.  
The time commitment would be 1-2 virtual meetings with staff and the consultants.  The 
administrative draft of the Water MSR is tentatively scheduled to be distributed to LAFCO 
staff and the ad hoc committee for initial review in November/December.  After LAFCO 
review, the draft MSR will be sent to the districts for their review and feedback; the public 
review draft is tentatively scheduled to be released in February 2022.   


